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NRC TO MEET WITH ENERGY NORTHWEST OFFICIALS TO DISCUSS 
PERFORMANCE IMPROVEMENTS AT COLUMBIA NUCLEAR POWER PLANT  

 
 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff will meet with officials from Energy 
Northwest on Jan. 9 to discuss initiatives being implemented to improve performance of the 
Columbia Generating Station. The nuclear plant is located near Richland, Wash. 

 
The meeting, which is open to public observation, will begin at 1:30 p.m. in the NRC 

Region IV office at 1600 E. Lamar Blvd., in Arlington, Texas.   
 
Conferees will discuss the status of performance improvement initiatives at the plant. 
 
A phone bridge is available to members of the public by calling 1-800-952-9677 and 

asking to be transferred to the meeting. Members of the NRC staff will be available to answer 
questions from members of the public after the business portion of the meeting. 
 
 
 

### 
 

News releases are available through a free Listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES 
link on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are 
posted to NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov. 
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